
Welcome to Reception at 

Cherry Lane Primary School



Your Teachers will be…

Hedgehog Class

Miss Chatters Miss Farr

We are very 

excited to 

welcome you 

into Hedgehog 

Class! Look in 

your transition 

booklet to see 

pictures of the 

classroom! 



Rabbit class 

We can’t wait to start learning with you!

Mrs Nelson Mrs Gharu
There will be lots 

of fun in Rabbits 

class Mrs Nelson 

will be leading  

Forest School and 

Mrs Gharu will 

have LOTS of 

wonderful crafts 

for you to make 

and do.



Badger Class

Mrs Cook Miss 

Willoughby

What an exciting 

time! We are both 

looking forward to 

meeting you. Take 

a look at your 

transition booklet 

to find out more 

about your class!

Your Teachers will be…



Some things you need to know:
 On your first day, come through the red gate and wait outside your classroom door 

to be greeted by your teacher – there will be members of staff to help direct you. 
Parents, please say goodbye to your children at the door, it will be easier and we 
will look after them!

 Bring your P.E. kit on your first day and we will keep them in school for the half 
term. They get sent home during the last week of each half term to be washed and 
returned on the first week of the next half term.

 Make sure that your child is able to manage their clothing, go to the toilet 
independently including wiping bottoms, and manage their shoes. We advise Velcro 
only.

 Label every item of clothing in P.E. kits as well as uniform, shoes, hats, water 
bottles etc.

 We know that both you and your children will be feeling nervous and anxious so it 
is important that you show them there is nothing to be afraid of and that the 
teachers are there to help them and make them feel comfortable and safe.

 Please bring a drawing of yourself to school in September to share with your 
teachers and new class.


